
 

 

Hello New York North, 
 
I am still working on fine-tuning the Newsletter layout. I've made a little adjustment on 
the logo on the front page to follow the suggested guidelines in our Service Manual as 
to use of the Al-Anon logo, i.e., "without alteration," page 104. 
 
I hope to encourage more news from District Representatives on "District Doings." 
 
So far, the themes for the Newsletter have been: Let It Begin With Me, Progress Not 
Perfection, Together We Can Make It, Keep An Open Mind, and Open Communication. 
I find my understanding of the Program expanding as I apply these themes to my 
present service position. For instance, thinking about open communication reminds me 
that this is a "WE" program, and our report every month serves not only to inform, but 
also to keep us all in touch with each other. With that thought... 
 
As always, I welcome your suggestions or comments! 
 
Gwenne R.  
 
 


